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Manager's Introduction

Spring is a wonderful season with lighter nights, warmer days, and the beautiful
blossoming of flowers and trees. It's a time when nature comes alive with vibrant
colours and fragrances and when we can hopefully shed our heavy winter coats and
embrace the fresh air and sunshine outdoors.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Preet Hundal
Home Manager

Burns Night

As always, we celebrated Burns Night, but this year was a little bit special as we had
piper Nigel Wilson come to the home to pipe our haggis into the dining room and
then perform the Selkirk Grace. Prior to that Nigel played some tunes for us in the
dining room. 

Pancake Day

Pancake Day is always a popular event at The Ashton, so this year we set up a
pancake station in the dining room and made them to order with the residents
choosing their favourite toppings.  Our Chef, Emma, was kept busy preparing all the
orders!

Valentines Day

Straight after Pancake Day, we had Valentines Day and this year we invited our
residents loved ones to come and join us for Valentines Afternoon Tea.
 

Two of our residents, Jill and Cynthia enjoying afternoon tea together.

Mother’s Day

This year, we had an early Mother’s Day celebration on the Saturday inviting families
in to celebrate with us. We had entertainment from Brenda Marie and after everyone
enjoyed a buffet afternoon tea. There were lots of smiles, fun and dancing.

Live Entertainment

As well as Brenda Marie, we have also had three of our other favourite entertainers
in to sing, Roger who also plays the keyboard, Interactive Mike who plays the guitar
and Sam Southall. We even had a song from our maintenance man, Martin.

Easter Activities

During the lead up to Easter, we were busy in the home getting ready for our
celebrations. We had lots of fun making Easter cakes and decorations.

We had a visit from The Little Explorers from St Peter’s Church who made Easter
Bunny Crowns with the residents.

Keeping In Touch

We look forward to sharing posts on our Facebook Page and will be keeping it
updated with news and photos.

Make sure to check out The Ashton Care Home Facebook Page and give us a Like! 
 

Our Facebook Page
 

Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google My Business Review
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